
 
 

Public Forum Announcement: 
 

 

A public forum will be held on January 15, 2019 to discuss 

upcoming service changes.  The forum will take place after the 

regular 6pm Transit Advisory Board meeting.  Everyone is 

welcome to come share their thoughts and input.   

 

 

Date :   January 15th, 2019 
 

Time :   7pm – 830pm 
 

Location:  Healy Hall (Columbia County Public Works) 
1054 Oregon Street,  

St. Helens, OR 97051 

Entrance is on Oregon Street    
    

 

For additional Information: 

Email:  ccriderinfo@co.columbia.or.us  

Call: 503-366-0159 

Write: 230 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR, 97051 


